
If you have been considering helping out at Mass in any 
of the Mass ministries, we are having training meetings 
coming up in September.  
 
We will be covering all of the current procedures, and 
updates to the ministries.  If you have been a volunteer 
who has not served in a while, or if you have never     
volunteered it is a good time to get your questions       
answered.  
 
All are welcome to come and learn more about the Mass 
ministries and be more confident to sign up to help! 

Ushers-Greeters   If you enjoy meeting and greeting  people, and making sure 
everyone has what they need and are comfortable...this ministry is for you! 
Ushers meet and greet all who come in, hand out song sheets and bulletins, take up 
the collection, direct the flow of communion, and tidy up the pews after Mass. 

 
Training Meetings will be:   Tuesday, September 3rd at 2:00pm 
          Or Wednesday, September 4th at 6:30pm  

Eucharistic Ministry     If you believe deeply in the true presence of Jesus in 
the Eucharist, and wish to serve as a communion minister, we would love to have 
you join us! Maybe you have been considering becoming a Eucharistic Minister  
...please come and learn more about it at this meeting. You can decide later if you 
wish to serve or not.  Eucharistic Ministry is a commissioned service to your parish 
that is  active for a three year period.  Maybe you have served as a Euch Minister in 
the past, but want to find out what changes have taken place...you are most  
welcome to come also. 
 

Training Meetings will be:  Thursday, September 19th at 6:30pm 
    Or  Monday, September 23rd  at 6:30pm 

Lectors      If you are not afraid to get up in front of a crowd, and can read and 
speak well, this may be a great way for you to proclaim your faith!  The training 
will help you understand how to use your voice properly, using eye contact, and 
knowing how to work with our ever-changing microphone system in the church.  
If you are already serving as a Lector, you may pick up some new insights, and find 
sources to find the scripture readings. Anyone who is interested in learning how  
serve as a Lector are welcome and invited to come.   
 

Training Meetings will be: Monday, September 30th at 6:30pm 
                                      Or   Monday, October 7th at 6:30pm 


